
 
 
  

Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 

University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

01 June 2020 

NOTICE 

To all Candidates Applying 

For Examinations 

 

Please be informed that the PGIM will 

recommence all the Examinations from 

01st July 2020. The confirmed dates 

will be informed you in due course. 

 

 

 

Prof. Senaka Rajapakse  

Director/ PGIM 
 

 


